
 

 

 
4th November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be holding our Parent Consultation Day for Reception to Year 6 on Monday 11th November. 

During the meeting, you will be able to discuss your child’s start to the new school year and their achievement with the 

class teacher. You will look at their targets and how their attitudes to learning are contributing to their progress. During 

the appointment, you will also be given a written report with the information shared to take away, including your child’s 

contribution to their report. If you have any concerns or matters that you wish to discuss with other members of staff 

such as the Pastoral Team, Special Educational Needs Coordinator, or a member of the Senior Leadership Team, you 

will be able to do this also. 

Please indicate on the slip below, which is your preferred time. As always, appointments will be made on a first come, 

first served basis. If this date is not convenient, please contact your child’s teacher to make an alternative 

appointment. 

Please note ALL appointments will be held in the Upper School Building. 

If you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact school 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs K Thornburn 

Principal 

 

Child’s Name____________________________________________________Class______________ 

 

I would like an appointment for Parent Consultation. My preferred time slot is: 

9-10am   10-11.30am   1.30-2.30pm   2.30-4pm   4-5pm   5-6pm   6-7pm (please circle) 

 

Do you wish to speak to a member of the following during your appointment slot?  (if so, please tick) 

Senior Leadership Team [ ]   Pastoral Team [  ] Special Educational Needs Co-Ordinator [  ] 


